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TO:  Noblesville Board of Public Works and Safety 

FROM:      Savannah Wines, Parks Director, Parks Department 

  Sarah Reed, Community Development Director, Mayor’s Office 

SUBJECT:  Board to Consider Solicitation of Quotes for the Federal Hill Commons 

Monument Sign 

DATE:        November 12, 2024 

 

 
The Parks Department is requesting to solicit quotes to replace and update the monument sign 
at Federal Hill Commons. Planned as part of the departments post-construction agenda, 
following the completion of Federal Hill Village. The sign is planned to be V-shaped and will 
include electronic message boards, visible to traffic on Logan Street and SR 19. 
 
 
The Parks Department recommends the Board of Public Works approve the request to solicit 
quotes for the Federal Hill Commons Monument Sign. 
 



 

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTES 
 

Federal Hill Commons Monument Sign 
 

 
The City of Noblesville is soliciting quotes for the installation of a new monument sign at 
Federal Hill Commons.   
 
DESCRIPTION OF WORK: The monument sign is to be located on the east portion of the 
property and must include two display screens that are compatible with the City’s existing 
software that runs on Watchfire Electronic Messaging Center panels.  The sign must adhere 
to the following specifications: 
 

• Aluminum, V-shaped sign 
• 4’ x 14’ electronic message displays (one on each side), visible to Logan St and SR 19 
• Installation and foundation, including bringing electric to sign 

 
The design must be of a design acceptable to the City of Noblesville.  The City requests that 
the sign be quoted and installed by the end of December of 2024.   
 
If you are unable to meet the City’s timeline for this project or otherwise unable to quote, 
please respond to the email soliciting this quote in writing by the date listed below.  
 
If you are interested in participating, your quote must be delivered to the City of Noblesville 
in a sealed envelope at 16 S Tenth St, Noblesville, IN 46060 by November 12, 2024 by 4:00 
PM EST.  Quotes will be opened at the Noblesville Board of Works Meeting on November 12, 
2024 at 9:00 am and the City may award the quote at that or any subsequent meeting. Include 
with your quote the proposed design for the sign, the time for installation, and the cost of 
install. 




